
Laguna Madre Water District (LMWD) will be working on an Emergency Manhole 

Replacement on Laguna Vista. WORK TO BE PERFORMED ON MONDAY MAY 12, 2025

THROUGH TUESDAY MAY 20, 2025.

entire street of Palm Blvd and also from Orange to Palm on Taylor Ave.

It will only be accessible to residents from the area. 

LMWD apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause to its customers.

Work can be postponed due to weather conditions.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact LMWD, at 956-943-2626.

Manhole Replacement Notice *EXTENDED*

Laguna Vista, Texas

May 12-20, 2025

Thank You!

Due to unforsceen circumstances, the work has been extended until Tuesday  May 20, 2025.

In order for the work to be done safety and properly, LMWD will be closing  the 


